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Annual Tree Planting, Wainuiomata 

Tēnā koutou katoa 

 

This is to advise that our street tree contractor – Treescape will be letter-dropping residents, 

on behalf of Council, in Mohaka and Meremere Streets, Wainuiomata to see if they would 

like a street tree planted outside their property. 

 

It is our plan to plant Kowhai – Sophora microphylla in these streets where residents are 

keen.  Planting is planned to occur before the end of October 2022.  These streets have big 

berms and very few existing street trees planted so have been selected for this season’s 

planting programme. 

 

Ngā mihi nui, 

 

 

 

 

Democratic Services Team 

 

 


